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July 2021 

 

Pause to construction activities on the 
Devlin Street improvements project  

 

In line with new restrictions introduced by the NSW Government, work on the Herring 
Road improvements project will be paused until after 30 July 2021, or as otherwise 
advised by NSW Health. 

We are making arrangements to ensure our sites are closed up safely and securely, as 
quickly as possible. 

From Monday 19 July 2021 you may see our teams on site to implement essential 
environmental protection, safety and security measures. This work will involve securing 
our compound site at 166a Epping Road, North Ryde and throughout the project 
area. 

We will make every effort to minimise the time our workers spend on site. Under the 
latest Public Health Order, and as detailed on the Infrastructure NSW site, urgent works 
are permitted. 

Our crews will comply with all NSW Health COVID regulations while they carry out 
these urgent works, and traffic control will be on site for driver and pedestrian safety. 

We will continue to monitor emails and the project information line and our teams will be 
available during standard construction hours to answer any questions. 

We thank you for your patience and hope everyone stays safe over the next two weeks. 

Questions? Contact our team on 1800 923 330 or 
email DevlinStUpgrade@christiecivil.com.au 

Kind regards, 

The Devlin Street Improvements Team 
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